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No public school or building should adopt a policy that allows mixed genders in 
private spaces.  Such entities can provide a single bathroom space with a lock on the 
inside for mixed genders to use ONE-AT-A-TIME.  People should not be using a 
private space based on their gender "identity". It is unsafe physically and emotionally!
LD1704 needs to pass.


